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DOT QPL 36 LIST VENDOR MEETING 

March 12, 2014 

Macon, GA 

Mr. Brent Dykes opened the meeting with an explanation of the historical process of creating and updating the 
Manual for Erosion and Sediment Control in Georgia. He also explained the reasoning behind the Commission 
Board’s decision to reopen the public comment period. 

Mr. Dykes turned the meeting over to Ms. Lauren Zdunczyk.  Ms. Zdunczyk gave a PowerPoint presentation 
which further explained the process used for rewriting the Manual.  She also explained the grant process and the 
forming of the Technical Advisory Committee. 

Ms. Zdunczyk then turned the discussion over to Mr. Ben Ruzowicz.  Mr. Ruzowicz gave a presentation 
explaining the testing procedure details. He also discussed the various tests that were selected for measuring 
performance standards.  

Following the presentation, the group asked a series of questions.  (Please see attached document.)  

At the end of the meeting, Mr. Dykes provided all meeting participants with both his phone number an email 
address. He urged the attendees to contact him with any questions concerns, or suggestions they may have. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 


